
A, hopefully, very warm welcome to The Wainwright this 
Summer from manager, Johan, and his team.

As we all get used to the old way of doing things again (or
nearly anyway) there have been some upheavals in the 
team, in line with most of the hospitality business. 

The Ins and Outs

We say goodbye, with our best wishes, to our Assistant 
Manager John, K P Steve, and cleaner ‘B’.

We welcome a number of replacements, some new and 
some as returning favourites. Replacing John as Assistant
Manager is Cailee, assisted behind the bar by new faces, 
Tom and Riley, with Joe and Ben rejoining the team. 

In the kitchen we welcome Paul, and Stewart joins us as 
cleaner.

Keswick Beer Festival 2022 

An old friend of Keswick’s is back
this year in the form of the Keswick
Beer Festival!. This two-day feast
of real ales, in aid of the Keswick
Lions charity, succumbed to Covid
and was cancelled, so it’s marvellous
to see it return!

It’s with great pride that we’ve,
once again, been able to sponsor. a
barrel at the festival.

This year’s contribution is, once
again, a Cumbrian favourite, being
Tirril’s Castlerigg Blonde.

CAMRA Summer of Pub!

While we’re on the subject of real ale
we’d like to give a mention to CAMRA's
Summer of Pub. This campaign promotes
real ales and the pubs that use them
through a range of competitions and
events. For more info see
https://tinyurl.com/2p9hjvk4

Healing The Scars

There’s very little that wasn’t touched by the Covid 
pandemic, and The
Wainwright is no exception.
As part of the remediation
we, like all hospitality
businesses, introduced a
number of procedural
changes, such as sign-in
books, provision of PPE, at-
table serving etc. 

More permanent were the
structural changes, like floor
signage and the flimsiest
barriers in Britain! When these restrictions were lifted, 
we were faced with a choice, to remove all trace that 
they’d ever existed, or to keep some physical 
remembrance of what we all endured. We’ve decided, for 
the time being at least, to leave the holes and the traces 
of demarcation of safe zones on the floor.

The Front Benches

No, not the House of Commons! You will, no doubt, have 
seen the new benches outside the front of the pub when 
you came in. The use of the front of the pub, since 
licenses came in, have proved very popular. So we’ve 
replaced the mish-mash of small tables and chairs with 
more substantial benches.

We thank you all for your custom as we get back to 
normal service, and we look forward to seeing you next 
time. 


